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 Dear Students and Families,

Ms. Mercado and the Student Services Department at Vance High School have planned a field trip to Central Piedmont Community College  on              Friday, March 21st, 2014                .  This is an exciting opportunity for our students to    learn about the programs offered at CPCC, to view campus life, speak with admissions personnel, and tour the campus. This college tour is connected to the implementation of the college admissions process and expectations for the senior, CPCC-bound students that will partake in the tour. 

Students will ride a CMS activity bus to and the campuses of Claflin and South Carolina State. Lunch will be provided and accounted for in the $15 trip cost. Students should wear business casual attire, no jeans or tee-shirts allowed. 

CMS Rights and Responsibilities Handbook and Vance High School rules will be enforced during this trip.  This includes dress code, behavioral guidelines, and technology usage. Please note that students may be deemed ineligible to attend the field trip based on their academic and behavioral performance.

We are excited for the opportunity for your student to take part in this trip! In order to ensure your student can attend, please sign and return this permission slip by                  Thursday, March 13th                  .

Sincerely,
                         

Taylor Mercado                                    Timothy McNeil
College Adviser		                     School Counselor

TO BE FILLED OUT BY PARENT: 
I give permission for my student _____________________________________________ to attend the field trip to Claflin and South Carolina State on __3/19/14        . I understand that Vance administration has the right to withhold students from participating in this field trip based on their academic and behavioral performance.

In case of an emergency involving my student, please contact:  
· Name: _____________________________
· Number: ___________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature ________________________________________________    Date _______________
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Join Us On Facebook https://www.facebook.com/VanceHighSchoolCougars
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